
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BOROUGH OF NORTH PLAINFIELD 
 

 NOTICE OF DISCIPLINARY HEARING 

 
 

A disciplinary hearing in the matter of the Borough of North Plainfield and Police 

Officer Bryan Lewis will be held on Thursday, May 2, 2019 beginning at 2:30 p.m. in the 

Borough Council Chambers at 263 Somerset Street, North Plainfield. 

  

This hearing is open to the public. 

 

Stephanie Sherwood, RMC 
        Deputy Borough Clerk 
 

 
        

 


